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Tuesday, 27 February 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 11 “Information & Takeaway” Evening – Wednesday 21sth March 2024 
 
 

Students in Year 11 will be soon sitting their GCSE Summer examinations. Many of the students have 
worked very hard and we have been impressed and pleased with their commitment to period 6 sessions 
which have been held after school.  We hope that the extra work and support will provide positive 
outcomes for all in the summer. 
 
In order for us to fully support students and parents before the actual GCSEs we will be holding an 
“Information & Takeaway Evening” on Wednesday 21st March from 4.00pm to 6.00pm in the Sports Hall. 
 
On the evening parents and students will collect their mock exam results, summer exam timetables and 
much more.  Collection of mock results will be accompanied with a “Takeaway” bag which will include 
complimentary revision aids.  All Year 11 teaching staff will be on hand at subject stands for students and 
parents to visit and ask any questions they may have. Each subject stand will also have free revision 
resources to takeaway. 
 
There will be no general formal appointments on the evening, however it will be necessary to collect your 
“Takeaway” bag and other paperwork for the evening when signing in.  Where there are concerns over mock 
exam performance, a member of the Leadership Team will use this time to discuss an action plan for summer 
examinations with you. Our admin team will be in contact to book these appointments with you. 
 
Attendance for you and your son/daughter at this evening is vital so please make every effort to attend 
and contact Ms Oakman should you have any concerns or queries. If you cannot attend please make sure 
your son/daughter attends regardless. 
 
Please indicate your attendance to the event on the forms link below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/wK4M12RHku 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 21st March 2024. 
 
Yours faithfully 

     
 
 
 
Ms E O’Connor         Miss H Oakman 
Headteacher                                                                                                                                Head of Y11 
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